
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

KEX Express Announces Change of Hotline Number 

KEX Express is pleased to announce that we have upgraded our customer service hotline 
for better accessibility and convenience. Effective 1st May 2025, our new hotline number 
will be: 

   1800-33-3333 

This new number will replace the previous hotline, 03-80843111. 

We kindly ask all customers to update their records with our new hotline number and use 
it for all future inquiries, support requests, and assistance. 

For more information, please visit our website at https://my.kex-express.com/. 

Thank you, 
ABX Express (M) Sdn Bhd 

https://my.kex-express.com/

